
 

On 8 June 2023, the General Council of A.P.A. – Audiovisual Producers Association approved a new version 
of the Regulation for the distribution of video private copying compensation ("Regulation"). In particular, the 
definition of "Selected Communication Platforms", contained in Article 1, has been updated, providing for a 
"Share Threshold" of 0.50% for thematic channels with programming specifically focused on cartoons. 
Provision was then made for APA to make a temporary prudential provision by introducing a new Article 2.8. 

The new Regulation will apply as of the allocation of video private copying compensation pertaining to the 
relevant years from (and including) 2022 onwards.  

The new Regulation is published on APA's institutional website and can be consulted here. 

The Association remains available to provide any necessary clarification and can be contacted at the following 
contact details: 

Call Center: +39 063700265 

Email: cp@apaonline.it   

Certified email: apaonline@legalmail.it  

 

The General Council of APA – Audiovisual Producers Association updated the Regulation for the 
distribution of video private copying compensation for the years of competence from 2022 

 


